
 Wheatland-Chili Central School District  

Transportation Department  

940 North Road  

Scottsville, NY  14546   
Telephone: 585-889-6243  

FAX: 585-889-6283  
  

Lynda Quick                  Sheryl Guidice  

Superintendent                Transportation Director  

  

Enrollment Notification / Request for Transportation to a Nonpublic School  
  

  

Please return to:    Transportation Department  

        Wheatland-Chili CSD  

        940 North Road  

        Scottsville, NY  14546  

  

Student Name (one form per child): _______________________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________________________________________  

Telephone Numbers: Home:_______________________ Emergency: ____________________  

School of Attendance: __________________________________________________________ 

Date of Birth: __________________________________  Grade: ________________________ 

Parent of Guardian Signature: ____________________________________________________ 

Date:___________________________________  Daytime Telephone: ___________________ 

  

I request transportation for the 2024-2025 school year as follows:  

 

AM pick up location: __________________________________________________________   

PM drop off  location: __________________________________________________________   

 

Please return one form per student even if you will not be needing transportation by the District.  

The deadline for requesting transportation for your pupil to a nonpublic school is April 1 of the calendar year 

preceding each school year.  Requests must be received in the Transportation Office by April 1, 2024.  Late 

requests for current residents will only be honored on an existing bus route.  Late requests for new residents will be 

accommodated if requests are received within 30 days of moving into the District.  The Transportation Office 

requires up to 10 days in order to process all late requests.  Transportation will not be provided to students who 

attend private or parochial schools on days when District schools are closed. Also, per New York State Education 

Law section 3635 if your non-public school is more than 15 miles from your home you will be responsible to 

transport your child.  


